
From: Helena Gardner <hgardner@woodstockvtlaw.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 11:30 AM 
To: Farrell, Willa <willa.farrell@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Gengler, Bart <Bart.Gengler@vermont.gov> 
Subject: PRA request for grant (and subgrant) agreements governing pretrial needs screenings and risk 
assessments for detainees (in effect Fall 2018) 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Willa, 
Sure thing! 
  
Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. ch. 5, subch. 3 (the “Public Records Act”), can you please email me: 
  

(1) a copy of your office’s grant agreement with Lamoille Restorative Center that would govern its 
work implementing pretrial risk assessments throughout the State (as I understand it through its 
contracting with county level subgrant recipients), for the time period that covered 9/1/18-
12/31/18?   

(2) a copy of LRC’s subgrant agreement with the county restorative justice provider who would 
have offered pretrial services at Northwest State Correctional Facility for the time period that 
covered 9/1/18-12/31/18. 

  
Don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. I believe Bart will jump if AGO policy is to 
require this request in a different format.  
Best, 
Helena 
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